
MSc Finance Orientation   

The Department of Finance and Accounting on Wednesday 27th April 2015 at 5.30pm 

successfully held Msc. Finance orientation. The Chairman of the Department ,  Mr.Ondigo 

Herick Ochieng  officiated the  ceremony in ED 213 

The May- August 2015 intake  has  150 students. The Program coordinator Dr. Mwangi Mirie 

 also welcomed the  students who have been admitted into the program and wished them well 

during their studies. 

Also present was Principal CHSS Prof. E.Njeru  who welcomed the students on behalf of the 

University Management. 

The Dean School of Business Prof. Aduda  was represented by  Associate Dean Graduate Studies 

Prof . Nzuve . 
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